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26th February 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome to the second half of the Spring term. We’re over half way there already! I am writing to inform you about some of 
the exciting work that we will be doing this term.  
 
Curriculum Overview 
 
There will be a continuing focus on preparing the children for their SATs tests, therefore they will still be working in their 
booster groups on a Monday afternoon. In English the children are producing some fantastic writing through reading (either 
Friend or Foe or Goodnight Mr Tom). Maths lessons will focus on plugging gaps and working with the individual needs to the 
children, aiming towards mastery in all areas.  
 
In other subjects, the topics for this term are:  
 

 Science: Light 

 Topic (Geography/History/ICT/Art): The Invaders are Coming!  

 RE: Symbolism  

 PSHE- It’s Good to Be Me 

 

PE 
 
We are privileged to have Coach Chris delivering his expertise in gymnastics this term. Year 6 will have PE on a Thursday 
morning.  
 
Homework  
 
I would like to thank you for your support in ensuring that children are working hard to complete their homework books. The 
feedback from the children so far has been very positive and they are finding the books really useful. In addition to these 
books, please encourage your child not to lose focus on their reading, spelling or mental maths- these are just as important as 
the completion of their homework books.  
 
We value the role that parents play in education and by working in partnership with you, we are able to fully support your 
child’s learning. Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Miss F Mitchell 
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